
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

KS2 SATS 

Well done to all our amazing Year 6 pupils who have taken their SATs this week.  We are so very proud of 

how hard they have worked and conducted themselves during the tests!  They have shown what a fantastic 

year group they are.   
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Henry Dolman  Joshua Kirk  Ava Winterton 

Year 1 Thomas McGregor Thomas Dunn  Ellis Cootes   

Year 2 Annabelle Sherwin Mollie Corr  Lizzie-Mai Sommerfield   

Year 3 Kira Marchenko Elliot Lister  Rosalie King  

Year 4 Arthur Patton Amelia Bullen  Finley Whitmore 

Year 5 Aarya Raghavan Lucas Channing Olivia King  Dylan Wass-Hill   

Year 6 All of our Year 6 children are STARS this week for their hard work and 

    determination in their Key Stage 2 SATs 
 

We are delighted to present a Music Star Award to Jack Bloomfield. 
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 2nd May.   
 

Gold Trophy Miss Sloan’s Class (99.55%) 

Silver Trophy  Mr Clark’s Class (99.14%) 
 

Attendance Ted Miss Hibbins’ Class (99.17%) 

Mrs Scotney & Mrs Woodcock’s Class (97.50%) 
 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

We shall be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on Friday 27th May and are hoping that the Mayor 

of Bourne will be able to join us at some point during the day.  Children will be completing work in school 

about the Platinum Jubilee in the run up to the event.  On the actual day, children are able to come to 

school dressed as a ‘Royal’ or in red, white and blue (if your child attends Little Westys but isn’t in on a 

Friday, they can dress up on one of the days they are in).  They will be playing games, planting trees and 

after lunch, there will be ‘whole school’ picnic on the field.  Children will be asked to bring 2 or 3 small 

items of food to eat at the picnic.  Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate parents at this event. 
 

There will be a ‘Jubilee Hat’ competition (to be completed at home) – children can start thinking about 

their ideas for a hat which can be worn to school on the day.  There will be a prize for the best hat in 

each class. 
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11+ Meeting 

A courtesy reminder that on Tuesday 17th May at 5:00pm there is a meeting taking place at Bourne 

Westfield for Year 5 parents.  Mr Anderson, the Headteacher at Bourne Grammar School, will be visiting 

to speak to parents about the 11+ and registration process for this. 
 

Oracy Challenge  

Yesterday was national limerick day. Limericks are a fun way to be poetic. Can you make up a limerick about 

an object or event? Here is one about a silly dog: 

My dog is quite hip 

Except when he takes a dip. 

He looks like a fool 

when he jumps in the pool 

and reminds me of a sinking ship. 

Have a go at home; we’d love to hear these in school. Share them with your class teacher! 
 

School Lunches 

All of the weekly menus for next term are now available on the meals website, so you can order well in 

advance.  A copy of the menu has been sent out by Parentmail and added to the school website.  Tuesday 

24th May is the deadline for ordering meals for the first week back after the half term break. 
 

For parents of Year 6 children who are going to Aylmerton from 4th to 8th July – please remember not to 

order school lunches for this week – thank you. 
 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

DISCO TONIGHT! We hope to see lots of you at tonight’s events, a reminder of timings: Years 1, 2 & 3 

is from 4.30pm-5.30pm, Years 4, 5 & 6 is from 6pm-7pm. Entry is £3 per child which includes a drink and 

a bag of crisps. Please check posters for full details including dismissal arrangements. No mobile phones 

are allowed. 

As well as attending our events you can support our fundraising in lots of other ways. A nice easy way if 

you are an Amazon shopper is to buy through AMAZON SMILE.  Nominate us as your chosen charitable 

organisation on Smile.Amazon.co.uk and every time you place an order through Amazon Smile we benefit 

at no extra cost to you! Here’s a handy direct link to take you directly to the site: 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=1048383-

0&ref_=smi_ext_ch_1048383-0_cl 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mr Wilmot who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase 

as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.  
 

Atkinson’s Announcements 
 

Keeping Children Safe 

Please ensure that children remain with you when you are on our school site at drop off and pick up times.  

We are seeing children playing on school equipment and playing unaccompanied near the bike shed.  These 

are activities that could easily result it an accident and we do not have staff availability to administer 

first aid should an accident occur. Thank you for your support with this. 
 

 
Mrs J McCullough 

Deputy Headteacher 
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